Planning Commission Minutes March 19, 2013

car for $13,900 could not be sold because Mr. Ahmad said $15,000. Ms.
Brnabic clarified that they were talking about much lower prices.

Mr. McAuliff asked if any of the Commissioners had been on a parking lot
with recycled asphalt. He brought it up because he saw such an
improvement between the gravel part and the asphall. He was very
impressed. It made sense to him to not want mud getting into the cars,
and as long as the recycled asphait was maintained, there would be no
mud. It was as close as someone could get to a nice surface, and he was
really pleased.

Chairperson Boswell asked Mr. Ahmad if he had any questions and if he
had gotten enough answers to know in which direction to go. Mr. Ahmad
concluded that he did get the direction he needed.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

2013-0092 Recommendation of a Planning Commission Representative to the Zoning
Board of Appeals for a one-year term to expire on March 31, 2014.
Mr. Schroeder asked Ms. Brabic if she would like fo be nominated and
serve again, which she accepted.

MOTION by Kaltsounis, seconded by Hetrick, the Rochester Hilfs
Planning Commission hereby recommends to City Councif that Deborah
Brnabic shall serve as ifs representative on the Zoning Board of Appeals
for a one-year ferm to expire March 31, 2014.

A motion was made by Kaltsounis, seconded by Hetrick, that this matter be
Recommended for Approval to the City Counci! Regular Meeting,. The motion
carried by the following vote:

Aye 9- Boswell, Bmabhic, Dettloff, Hetrick, Hooper, Kaltsounis, Reece, Schroeder
and Yukon

ANY FURTHER BUSIENSS:

Mr. Hooper asked if anyone had seen the Kroger gas stalion on
Rochester Rd. in Troy. He remarked that if that was what someone
wanted them to approve in Rochester Hills, it would be DOA. Several
Commissioners agreed that it looked awful. Mr. Kaltsounis stated that it
was a really unsightly, party store type building where the pumps were put
in the back. Mr. Hooper said that it was simifar to what they had been
discussing, where the building was moved closer to the road.
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